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        Newsletter 04
· 031 – 262 1630

www.wendonacademy.co.za

Don’t whine                                                         5th February 2018






  BUT SHINE!!
Dear Parents and Pupils,
	[image: image3.wmf]Art Expo – Picnic under the Stars! – Friday, 2nd February
What a wonderful and magnificent display of Art and Practical items to behold!!!

We are very proud of the wonderful work your children put together and we hope that you were equally proud of their efforts.

Our thanks go to the teachers that work tirelessly to come up with new ideas and sourcing all that is needed for each item. Well done to all!

Thank you to the ladies who had lovely display tables with scrumptious food and items to purchase.  What a selection to choose from. The evening was a wonderful, joyful time and enjoyed by all. Thank you children, parents and staff for your support in making this evening the success it was – even with the weather.
Circumstances or people can take away your material possessions, they can take away your money or health, but no one can ever take away your precious moments…..

[image: image4.wmf]So, don’t forget to make time and take the opportunities to make memories everyday.

This night was one of those memorable occasions. Seeing the delight on your child’s face, showing their ART and running in the rain! It was just perfect.
We will see you all at our next Art Extravaganza in October!


FOUND
On Wednesday, 24th January at Parents info evening, A Fitbit watch was found between the following 2 cars.
White Toyota Corolla – NUR 36715 & Toyota Land Cruiser – ND 98735

Please contact Mrs Hicks for further information should you have lost this item.


	Primary School

	Mrs McPherson

Juniors
	Austyn White
- Very good work in all subjects

	Miss Horn

[image: image5.wmf]Intermediates
	Uyanda Mungwe
- Very good Maths work

	Mrs Perold

Computers
	Austyn White
- Excellent start to Readers are Leaders

	ART
	Oliver Haley-Roberts

- Beautiful Art

Carter Thomas

- Beautiful Art

	Sport
	Oliver Haley-Roberts, Thabo Shabalala, Carter Thomas & Asibonge Miya
- Improvement in diving skills

	TRANSPORT FOR SCHOOL CHILDREN
Need a morning or afternoon transport for school children?

Do not hesitate to call or whatsapp me on 078 390 8420, if you need my service around Westville only. I charge R20 per trip. 

Thank you 

Ziyanda Shange
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FUN DAY FOR ALL – Friday, 9th February
Pupils may come to school dressed in Red and White for R20.00.  

Please send meat in a Tupperware to braai and buttered rolls etc.

Be reasonable in the quantity of meat that is sent to school.

There will be a separate braai for our Muslim pupils.

All pupils will be assisted with the braaing.

Please bring costumes, a towel, hats & sunblock.

Our braai will happen in normal school hours.

School closes every Friday at 12h10

	Valentine’s Day
Wednesday, 14th February
Primary School Baker Sale Day

So bring your money to support this day and treat your loved ones at home to some delicious treats!
	




A special thank you to those families who have kindly offered to donate flowers for our foyer.  Below, please find the schedule for the year.
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	Term 1

	12th Feb
	Mouton Family

Madeline Gr 7

	19th Feb
	Nowek Family

Shannon Gr 4

	26th Feb
	Magudulela Family

Sabelo Gr 10

	5th March
	Forde Family

Megan Gr 11

	12th March
	Ndlovu Family

Nokuthokoza Gr 12

	19th March
	Hill Family

Katie Gr 4




We have earmarked three projects for our Outreach Programme this term:
Sarah Done is a Gr 12 Wendon pupil who is a Girl Guide at First Hillcrest Guide Company. Sarah has requested an appeal to the Wendon pupils for marshmallow easter eggs for the Kwathintwa School of the Deaf in Inchanga. Her goal is to collect 1000 marshmallow eggs to give each child 2 eggs by the 7th March. We would love to assist Sarah in her challenge to support this worthy cause.
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The Grade Twelve class will be visiting Amaoti / Cogs Feeding Scheme on Tuesday 27th February 2018.  They would like to hand over the collection of Peanut Butter and Mayonnaise to the Kitchen Staff who make sandwiches for the underprivileged.  Please support this initiative and send in a jar of Peanut Butter and Mayonnaise.  This is received with much appreciation and thanks as it is going towards the 120,000 meals they do a week.  Please pull out all the stops for this worthy cause.
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The Spell-a-thon will take place on Friday, 2nd March 2018 at Wendon Academy.

The Spell-a-thon sponsor sheets and spelling lists have been handed out to your child.

High School Pupils will be required to spell fifty words and Primary School will have individual spelling lists as per their own grades.  Their spelling words will be on the lists that are sent home.  We encourage you to sponsor per correct word or send in a donation.

Your child will have his/her name printed on a plaque which will be placed on the wall in the Wendon Hall if he/she raises more than R100.  If it is more than R500 a larger plaque will be printed.

We encourage each child to participate.  Our continuing fundraising objective is to raise funds for the school. 

All pupils will participate in the Spell-a-thon.

Prizes:  A prize for both the Primary School and the High School will be given to the pupils who raise the most money.  Pupils who obtain 100% will receive a certificate presented to them at assembly.

Your support is sincerely appreciated. Encourage your child and let’s get spelling!!

After the Spell-a-thon, you will be notified as to how much money has been raised by your child. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING SPONSOR SHEETS

Please will you return all your Sponsor Sheets by Wednesday 28th February 2018.  

The money and the form are due by Wednesday 14th March 2018.  

SPONSOR SHEETS AND A SPELLING LIST HAS BEEN HANDED OUT BY THE CLASS TEACHER TO EACH PUPIL.  PLEASE KEEP IT SAFE.



February
	Friday 9th 
	Valentine’s Braai – Dress Red & White
	R20

	Wednesday 14th
	Valentine’s Day – Baker Day PS Fundraiser
	Send money to treat your loved ones

	Thursday 22nd
	Westville SuperSpar Tour Gr 11 & 12
	Info to follow

	Tuesday 27th 
	Amaoti – Grade 12 only
	Outreach for the whole school – Please send a jar of peanut butter & mayonnaise

	Wednesday 28th
	Spell-a-thon Sponsor sheets 
	Return to school


March
	Friday 2nd 
	Spell-a-thon
	All pupils to participate

	Friday 9th 
	Wendon Gala
	Atholl Heights School – Info to follow

	Tuesday 13th 
	Talking Drums
	Info to follow

	Wednesday 14th
	Spell-a-thon Sponsor sheets
	Money to be sent to school

	Monday 19th 

Mon 19th – Tues 20th 
	PS Parent Report Back

Spirit of Adventure Grade12 only
	Leadership camp

	Wednesday 21st
	Human Rights Day
	Public holiday

	Monday 26th 
	HS Parents Evening
	

	Wednesday 28th 
	Civvies Day & Donut Day Grade 9 Fundraiser

End of term 1
	Details to follow


***This Calendar of Events may change from time to time, so please be sure to check it out each week for any updates or amendments***

Have an enjoyable week ahead. 
Kind regards

	
Don’t whine

BUT SHINE!  


Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director

“We are told to let our light shine, and if it does, we won’t need to tell anybody it does. Lighthouses don’t fire cannons to call attention to their shining – they just shine.” – Dwight L Moody
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MAYONNAISE AND PEANUT BUTTER FOR THE GRADE 12 OUTREACH TO AMAOTI 27th FEB

Name: _____________________________________________________  Grade:  ____________

Yes,  I am able to support this cause and herewith send Mayonnaise & Peanut Butter.
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VALENTINE’S CIVVIES DAY

Name: ____________________________________________________ Grade: ___________________

Will participate in Valentines Red & White Civvies Day: R20.00  R________________
